
Bat Requirement Update – Based on feedback from members of 

our association after the spring season and communication with 

other similar organizations, we have concluded that a hard 

requirement to use the “USA Stamped Bat” is not in the best 

interest of OPBA at this time.  While the USA stamped bats are 

still eligible for use in our league play, we will also allow the 

USSSA BPF 1.15 stamped bats.  Dizzy Dean still requires the 

USA Stamped bat for sanctioned all-star play, however we have 

determined that for our Rec league players, giving families the 

option is a better path forward.  


